

Vaccination Q and A with an Infectious Disease Specialist Oct. 25, 2021

Tell us what questions or concerns you have about the COVID-19 vaccine.

If you or someone close to you has not yet received the COVID-19 vaccine, we want to know more about why. As Horizon moves toward mandatory vaccination for staff and physicians, we want to provide additional support to those who have questions and concerns.

On Oct. 28 at 2 p.m. we will offer a live, virtual Q & A with Horizon's Dr. Stephen Robinson, Infectious Disease Specialist. The session will be recorded and posted on Skyline for those who cannot attend. (An invitation to this meeting will follow).

To ensure everyone can ask a question or share concerns, either because you cannot attend or wish to do so anonymously, we have set up a survey through Interceptum.

Click <u>here</u> to complete the survey **by Wednesday, Oct. 27.**

The survey asks:

- What is the primary reason you or members of your family / social group are not vaccinated?
- What information / answers do you believe would influence this choice and encourage vaccination?
- What is your primary question about COVID-19 vaccination?

Completing the survey ensures Dr. Robinson addresses the most common questions and concerns. The chat will also be open for questions related to the COVID-19 vaccine.

While we encourage all questions, this session will focus on addressing hesitancies toward receiving the COVID-19 vaccine, and not the policy related to mandatory vaccination.











